
 

 

 

 

 

27th January 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,   

                                              

Your child has been chosen to take part in a Showing Potential Academy for children 

in Year 4. This event will take place on four different dates and venues which are: 

 

Friday 14th February at Seaton Delaval First School 

Friday 28th February at New Hartley First School 

Friday 6th March at Holywell First School 

Friday 13th March at Seaton Sluice First School. 

 

On these dates the children will need their PE kit and a water bottle.  Long Hair should 

be tied up and earrings either removed or covered with tape. 

 

The children will leave school at 12.30pm and return 2.45 pm (both times are 

approximate).  They will have their lunch before they leave school. 

 

As photographs may be taken at the above event for use within the school’s 

partnership, would you please complete the consent form below and return to 

school by Friday 1st February 2019. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr O Flitcroft  

Head Teacher 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Showing Potential Academy – Photo consent 

 

Name of child………………………………………………………….. 

 

I agree/do not agree to my child having their photograph taken at the above event. 

 

Signed …………………………………………………….Parent/Guardian 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


